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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Good Afternoon,

I am submitting a public comment for the NMDOH rule hearing on 7.4.6. After reviewing the
rules I believe there needs to be an additional items in 7.4.6.10 which includes fentanyl test
strips or other drug checking supplies

In 7.4.6.11 it should be made clear people do not need to enroll in the program if they are only
getting drug checking supplies.

Thank you,
Paul Gonzales 
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